

Office of Public Relations

1834 Kongens Gade, Charlotte Amalie * St. Thomas * U.S. Virgin Islands 00802-6746
Telephone: 340.774.0100 Ext. 8136 Fax: 340.774.1168
340.773.1095 Ext. 7064 Fax: 340.773.4624

October 11, 2018

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Contact: Keva D. Muller
Director of Public Relations
(340) 774-0100, Ext. 8136 | (340) 643-4784
Keva.muller@vide.vi
www.vide.vi
www.facebook.com/usvi.vide

Sarah-Ann Mitchell Public Information Officer (340) 774-0100 Ext. 8135 sarahann.mitchell@vide.vi

DOE TOWN HALL TO ADDRESS NEW SCHOOL CONSTRUCTION

ST. THOMAS, USVI – The Department of Education invites the public to attend a Town Hall Meeting hosted by Governor Kenneth E. Mapp on **Monday, October 15** at **6 p.m.** at the **Charlotte Amalie High School (CAHS) auditorium** where the Governor will address construction plans for the Territory's public schools.

Governor Mapp will provide an update on new school construction in both the St. Croix and St. Thomas-St. John districts, with particular focus on the rebuilding of Charlotte Amalie High School. Additionally, FEMA rules and regulations governing permanent school repairs and other pertinent topics will be highlighted.

Parents of students enrolled at CAHS and interested community members are encouraged to attend.

For more information, please call the Office of Public Relations (340) 774-0100 ext. 8136.

###